
Ellington Primary School        7th February 2020 

Dear Parents & Carers  

Nursery Family Wall  

We would like to add a family wall to the entrance of our nursery. Having photographs from 

home around the setting, helps with smooth transitions and also opens up important dialogues 

between teachers and children. 

 It would also support us when we cover our topic ‘People who help us’ next term.  

We would love it if you could either send in a family photograph or alternatively email it 

across to admin@ellington.northumberland.sch.uk. 

Key Information for Nursery 

PE 

Children will need their PE kits in every Monday for our PE session. PE kits can be left at 

school to ensure that your child can participate in the session every week. Please could you 

also tie hair up and remove all jewellery. 

The PE kit should include: 

PE top, shorts, sandshoes and socks – all of which should be named. 

Library Books 

We change the reading books every Tuesday, so if you would like your child’s book changed, 

then please make sure that they bring their reading bag and book so that they can select a 

new book to take home.  

Outdoor Sessions 

We try and get outside as much as possible come rain or shine so please ensure that your 

child has a coat and wellies in school every day. We recommend keeping the wellies at school 

to ensure your child can explore our muddy environment. 

Toys from home  

We love to see the children’s interests from home, but recently we have had some upset 

children after their special toys have been lost or broken in nursery. Please try and 

discourage your child from bringing in special items from home to avoid such upset.  

 

Thank you  

Mrs Horsley 

Nursery Teacher  
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